
YN return to school 

 

Having read the phased return to school offer we sent last week, could you please now confirm 

whether your child will be returning to school on the week beginning Monday June 8th.   

We require this information promptly in order that we can organise the children into their groups 

and let you know whether your child will be attending on a Monday and Tuesday or a Thursday 

and Friday.   

If your child is part of the Key Worker & Identified group and already attending this week 

you do not need to respond. 

 

Name of child………………………… 

 

Please tick the appropriate box/es: 

 

Yes, my child will be returning to school on June 8th  

No, my child will not be returning to school on June 8th 

My child is in the Key Worker/Identified Group       

 

Please return this form by Wednesday 3rd June 5pm at the latest to 

parentforum@gbpa.org.uk 

 


